Dear Lewis,

Having studied the report I am satisfied that you may discharge the condition.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton

Environmental Protection Officer

Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 

Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/  and  www.southnorthants.gov.uk    
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil. 

Follow us on Twitter @SNorthantsC or @Cherwellcouncil
Our annual residents’ satisfaction surveys are now live and running until Friday, 16 June – please contribute by giving us your feedback at either www.marketingmeans.co.uk/southnorthants2017 or www.marketingmeans.co.uk/cherwell2017
